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Boomer

    Spring Concert

May 15, 2024
Kindergarten & Grade 1:  10:00 a.m.

● Each family will receive 2 tickets to the 
concert

Grades 2 & 3 -7:00 p.m.
● Each Grade 2 Family will receive 2 tickets
● Each Grade 3 family will receive 3 tickets 

to the concert
The Multipurpose Room capacity and grade level 
sizes determine the number of tickets available per 
family.
Our students and Ms. Scott have worked 
diligently to prepare for the concert.We ask 
that you stay for the entire concert and do 
not disrupt the performance and leave after 
your child’s portion.

Please join the PTO outside for 
Lunch with a Loved One.

PLEASE RSVP by May 6th HERE 

Donate or Volunteer Here

● Remember to bring your 
lunches as the cafeteria will 
be closed 

● Snacks and water will be 

provided 
● Please arrive 15 minutes 

prior to your child’s lunch 
for check-in.

● We only have 25 minutes of 
fun so we would like to 
maximize our time 
together.  

● No bags permitted
● No Forrestdale Siblings
● ANY QUESTIONS? Reach out to 

Stace247@gmail.com or  
Kristin.Ann.Smythe@gmail.com

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdjlxYnI1XJKsT6UGS8FWd7gkOGFYEZCklLKTCH3pY-xqIvgQ/viewform
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E044BAFA929A2F58-lunch#/


 

If you would like to talk to or see Mrs. 
Piernik, please call, 732-842-0330 X4409  

or e-mail, jpiernik@rumsonschool.org 

All public schools in New Jersey will administer the NJDOE-mandated NJSLA assessments this spring.  Rumson students in Grades 3-8 will take 

the NJSLA assessments in ELA and Mathematics from May 6-10, 2024.  Testing begins promptly at 9:00 a.m., so we ask parents’ assistance 
in ensuring students arrive to school on time.  In the event that your child reports to school later and the testing session has begun, your 
child will be held in the Cafeteria under the supervision of a teacher, and then will be scheduled for a make-up exam at a later date.  
Please do not send your child ill to school,  just to take the exam, as their health is a priority and we can always schedule a make-up exam.  

In accordance with NJSLA Test Security requirements, all cellular phones and electronic devices (including but not limited to: smartphones, 
iPods, smartwatches, tablets, e-readers, FitBits) are prohibited from the testing environment, including after students have completed testing 
and during breaks. If a student is found to be in possession of a cellular phone or any other prohibited material, then the student will be 
dismissed from the testing environment and the test may be invalidated later by the State Education Agency.

As the easiest method to avoid any cell phone-related test irregularities, we encourage you to simply have your child leave their cell phone 
or other prohibited device at home on NJSLA testing days. 

Otherwise, in compliance with district policy and Student, Staff and Parent Handbook rules, and to comply with Test Security policies, prior to 
the start of NJSLA testing each day, teachers will collect the phones/devices of all students who bring their phones and/or prohibited devices 
to a classroom. 

Phones will be stored together outside of the classroom and returned at the conclusion of testing each day.

Upcoming NJSLA Testing for Grade 3 Students

mailto:jpiernik@rumsonschool.org
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Tick Tips 



Click here to print a copy of the Reading Tracker.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BO-nDfM55_yNDUuJTOJEF9DYr4rkS_4u/view?usp=sharing


District Website:
 District Homepage      

732-842-0330

May - Speech & Hearing Month

May 2 - Boomer’s 7th birthday!

May 5-10 - Teacher Appreciation Week

May 8 - National School Nurse Day

May 15 - Spring Concert/Art Show

May 24-27 - School Closed

Contact:

http://www.rumsonschool.org/rumson/

